EXHIBITION POULTRY ASSOCIATION OF NSW INC

JUDGES’ REGISTRAR REPORT 2020/21

/Due to the COVID 19 Pandemic over the last 2 year many/most Poultry Club and
Agricultural Poultry Shows have been cancelled.

/ As a result of this only two registrations have been received over this period.

/Any Shows that did managed to go ahead out of the lock down period did not make
any request upon the Exhibition Poultry Assoc. of NSW Inc. Jud ges Registrar for
Judges status or registration validations.

/It must be noted that some junior poultry fanciers who are aspiring future Judges are
not following due process to complete the required milestones as set out by the EPA to
become fully registered Judges in their field of interest. They are still however being
invited to Judge at Shows including major Shows.

/With COVID 19 restrictions beginning to lift and Shows starting to get underway
again we can only hope that aspiring Judges can once again be encouraged to register
their interest with the EPA.
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